
DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE 
HEADQUARTERS AIR FORCE LIFE CYCLE MANAGEMENT CENTER 

WRIGHT-PATTERSON AIR FORCE BASE OHIO 

MEMORANDUM FOR Mr. Chris Howard 
Opti-Blast 
4032 N. Jackson St. 
Jacksonville, Texas 75766 

FROM: AFLCMC/EZPT-CPCO 
325 Richard Ray Blvd, Bldg 165, Room 13 
Robins AFB, GA 31098 

SUBJECT: Extension of Approval of Opti-Blast Type II Plastic Media 

08 July 2025 

1. The Air Force Corrosion Prevention and Control Office has the responsibility for
maintaining the list of qualified suppliers of media conforming to M1L-DTL-85891B
under a joint Memorandum of Agreement with all federal organizations. First article
testing was completed in April 2020, and results indicated a necessity to update MIL­
DTL-85891 B requirements.

2. In the interim, this letter is provided to Opti-Blast to indicate that their Type II
engineered media is approved for use until June 2026 unless removed earlier for non­
conformance. At that time, results for completed MIL-DTL-85891B qualification testing
will be made available to Opti-Blast and the US Government for determination of
conformance or failure to the updated MIL-DTL-85891B specification. Conformance will
allow addition to the MIL-DTL-85891B Qualified Products Database (QPD). Failure to
qualify will be sufficient justification for removal from T.O. 1-1-8 and/or the MIL-
DTL-85891B QPD. Our office has forwarded your extension to the MIL-P-85891A list of
qualified suppliers by email to the General Services Administration with the same date as
your letter.

3. Should you have questions or require additional information, please contact our POC
Jarquees Williams, AFLCMC/EZPT-CPCO, (912) 678-5968, email
jarquees.williams@us.af.mil.

Dr. Walter A. Juzukonis, NH-04
Technical Advisor
AFLCMC/EZPT
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